
 

May 21, 2016 
 
Dr. Sally Thompson 
Associate Editor, Hydrological and Earth Systems Sciences  
 
Dear Dr. Thompson, 
 
Thank you for your feedback regarding corrections to be made to our paper entitled “A 
review of green and blue water resources and their trade-offs for future agricultural 
production in the Amazon Basin: What could irrigated agriculture mean for Amazonia?” 
(hess-2016-71).  
 
I have now read the paper thoroughly to ensure that all acronyms were defined, 
specifically those on lines 15 (SEMA) and 19 (CONAMA) of page 13 when referring to the 
State and Federal environmental councils in Brazil. I have also made very minor typo 
corrections in the Supplemental Material and the references.  
 
We look forward to the final published version of the manuscript,  
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Michael Lathuillière.  


